Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Henry Pietropaoli [hpietropaoli@stellar-environmental.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 2:00 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Redwood Redwood ACEH RO 0000246

Hello Jerry,

| want to notify you that the Permeable Reactive Barrier Trench (workplan dated November 28, 2011) for hydrocarbon

contamination treatment at the Redwood Park Service Yard was successfully installed this November-December 2013.
Documentation of the installation and the 30-day post-installation sampling of key wells will be included in the 2"

Semiannual Groundwater Monitoring and Annual Summary Report that should completed by mid-January 2014.

Regards and happy Holidays

HENRY PIETROPAOLI, P.G.

STELLAR ENVIRONMENTAL SOLUTIONS, INC.
2198 Sixth Street, Suite 201

Berkeley, CA 94710

Wk Phone: 510-644-3123

Fax: 510-644-3859

Cell: 510-926-9416
hpietropaoli@stellar-environmental.com
www.stellar-environmental.com




